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To: Public Service Commission 
 
From: Division of Public Utilities 
   Philip J. Powlick, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Marlin H. Barrow, Technical Consultant    
 
Date: July 26, 2010 

 
Subject: Docket No. 10-057-08, Docket No. 10-057-09, Docket No. 10-057-10 and Docket No. 

10-057-11. 
 

DISCUSSION:  On July 22, 2010, hearings were held before Administrative Law Judge Ruben 

Arredondo regarding the above Dockets.  In the course of that proceeding, the Division noted 

some corrections to the memos issued by the Division for those Dockets.   

 

Regarding the memo issued on July 7, 2010, in Docket No. 10-057-08, the Division clarified its 

statement about when the level of funding for the Low-Income Assistance program may be 

changed.  This clarifying statement is found on page three of the corrected memo for Docket No. 

10-057-08. 

 

Regarding the memo issued on July 12, 2010, in Docket Nos. 10-057-09, 10, and 11, the 

Division made a correction to the percentage decrease, noted on page 5, from 11% to 18% as 

well as corrected the columns referenced in footnotes 9 and 10 found at the bottom of page 5.  

The Division also added a clarifying statement to footnote 15 found on page 10 of the Division’s 

memo. 

 

The Division now submits those corrected memos, as requested by Judge Arredondo, to the 

Commission. 
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